
You’re invited to Age Friendly Ross’
Breakfast Gathering about

Winter  Gardening
Monday, December 4th



Join Age Friendly Ross for a gathering 
on Monday, December 4thh from 9:30-11:30am at 

Marin Art & Garden Center, Livermore Room at 
30 Sir Francis Drake Blvd in Ross.

Michael Bogart, Garden Manager for MAGC will speak about 
Winter Gardening.

Light breakfast will be provided. 

Space is limited so please RSVP by Nov 27th 
at agefriendly@townofross.org or (415) 453-6020. 

Artwork by Cedars Artist Debbie Wann

The Age Friendly Ross Taskforce is committed to working with
residents of all ages, but with a particular focus on older adults, to

listen, advocate and act in support of healthy and active aging.

If you are not able to attend this Breakfast Gathering, a livestream is available
on www.Zoom.us Meeting ID: 820 5642 1622 Passcode: Gardening
The recording will be available on the Age Friendly Ross website:

www.townofross.org/community/page/age-friendly-ross

mailto:gcastets@townofross.org

